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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     October 24, 2019 
 

1 Vehicle Injury Crash in Williams County  
 
What: Injury Crash   

Where: US Hwy 2 MM 28(2 miles north of Williston) 

When: 10/24/2019 at 5:22 P.M. 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Non-Collision  

Agencies Involved:  North Dakota Highway Patrol, Williams County Sheriff Department, 

Williston Ambulance, Williston Rural Fire, Valley Air Med 

Vehicle No. 1: 1998 Ford Crown Victoria  

Driver No. 1: 23-year-old male, from Ray, ND, Serious injury  
Restraints: Not in Use 
Charges:  Under Investigation  

 
Passenger No. 1: 25-year-old male from Ray, ND, Serious Injury 
Restraints: Not in Use  

 
Passenger No. 2: 25-year-old male from Williston, ND, Serious Injury 
Restraints: Not in Use 

 
NARRATIVE: Vehicle 1 was traveling southbound on US Highway 2. Driver drove off the 
roadway and entered the median. Vehicle struck a culvert and went air bound. Vehicle landed 
in the median striking the ground with the front of the vehicle. Driver and one of the 
passengers were ejected from the vehicle. Another passenger had to be extricated from the 
vehicle. Both passengers were air lifted to Trinity Hospital in Minot by Valley Air Med. Driver 
was transported to CHI St. Alexius Hospital in Williston. All occupants sustained serious life-
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threatening injuries. Names are being withheld at this time until family can be notified. Crash 
remains under investigation by the Highway Patrol.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Brian Mehlhoff 701-351-7343                                                                                                                                                   
blmehlho@nd.gov   
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